UPCOMING EVENTS!

Announcements & Reminders From Your Aversboro PTA Team

LAST PTA MEETING OF THE SCHOOL YEAR!

Mark your calendars for our last PTA meeting of the school year! It will take place virtually on June 1 at 5:30pm. As we will be voting on new PTA Board Members (see below), we will need to reach quorum (+20). You can join via Zoom by <u>clicking on this link</u> or going to www.zoom.com and join a meeting using Meeting ID 973 3485 4348 and Passcode 383129.

VOLUNTEERS NEEDED FOR THE PTA!

Are you available to meet virtually for 30 minutes each month? Do you want to help make a difference in your child's education and school? If so, we would love to invite you to serve on the PTA Board! It may sound intimidating but trust us, it's a breeze! We have a vacant position and will be voting on members for next school year at our June 1 meeting. If you are interested in serving on the Board, please complete this interest survey and we will vote on new members at our upcoming meeting. Reach out to us at PTA320@wcpss.net with any questions!

DUKE ENERGY FUNDRAISER

We are SO close to reaching our goal of 100 energy conservation kits requested from Duke Energy!! We are holding at 71 energy kits, so we just need 29 more kits requested and then our school will automatically receive \$250! There are no strings attached (shipping is free)- just sign up for the free kit online! Encourage your family members, friends, and neighbors to sign up, too! They just have to select or type Aversboro Elementary into the school affiliation field and their kit will be added to our count. If you do not have a Duke Energy account or are not sure of your account number, no worries - just type in all 0's! Find out more info here.

ARE YOU ABLE TO HELP WITH EOG'S?

If you are free between 9am-1pm on June 1 and/or June 2, let us know! Aversboro needs parent volunteers to help with EOGs - you would simply monitor the students while they are taking the test to make sure they are following procedures. Email us at PTA320@wcpss.net if you are able to help on either or both of those dates!

We'd love to hear from you! Reach out to us at PTA320@wcpss.net Join our <u>Facebook Aversboro PTA page!</u>